
 

 
Walking Trip Permission Slip  

 
Field trips within Hopewell Borough are part of the curriculum at Creative Connections Play School 
(CCPS).  They are limited to walks within the borough and surrounding neighborhoods and may include 
local businesses (firehouse, post office, library, shops and restaurants).  Field trips are designed to enrich 
the curriculum and help us bring our ideas to life.  This form requests permission for all of our walking 
trips throughout the 2018-19 school year. 
 
Field trips outside the borough will require individual permission slips, motor transportation and 
sometimes entrance fees. The teachers will notify parents in advance of all field trips. Parents are 
responsible for transportation that requires a car.  Motor transportation will not be provided by CCPS. 

 
I give permission for my child, ___________________, to participate in 
walking trips within the borough of Hopewell.  These trips may 
include entrance to local businesses as described above.  I 
understand that the teachers will take all precautions to guard the 
safety of the students, but are not assuming any legal liability.  
 
 
Signature______________________________ date_____________ 
School Year____________  
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 






